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In the Zou-Colline Region, Pastor 
Tometin won a witch doctor to 
the Lord.  The witch doctor was 
delivered from sin, filled with 
the Holy Ghost, and baptized 
in Jesus’ name! In the Atlantic 
Region, Pastor Francois baptized 
the mason who has been working 
on our Bible school property, as 
well as seven more souls in Jesus’ 
name! Pastor 
T h e o d o r e 
had five 
p e o p l e 
r e c e i v e 
the Holy 
Ghost in 
his church 
this month! 
In the Mono 
Couffo Region, Pastor Michel has 
converted six souls from a voodoo 
village to the saving power of 
Jesus Christ! There was also a 
lady that was very sick and given 
the report of expected death. 
The church made intercession on 
her behalf, and Jesus healed her!

~ Mike & Danan Benson

Revival continues in funeral services 
in Malawi as twenty-five were 
baptized in Chigamulu. This makes 
almost 500 baptisms and Holy 
Ghost infillings during funerals in 
Malawi over the last three years!
Over 300 Muslim wives have been 
meeting regularly in the city of 
Mangochi with Pastor Banda’s wife 
and ladies from their local church 
for Bible studies and prayer. Some 
have traveled from as far as thirty 
miles away to be in the services.  
Since January, thirty-two Muslim 
ladies have been baptized and 
twenty-six have been filled with the 
Holy Ghost. Many have received 
healing in Jesus’ name! Several 
ladies have been evicted from their 
homes for their faith in the Lord but 
won’t turn back from the revelation 
of Jesus Christ in their lives! 

~ Chris & Penny Gibbs

On the Day of Pentecost, May 23rd 
in Bangladesh, 407 people were 
filled with the Holy Ghost and 
seventeen were  baptized in Jesus’ 
name! We give all the  glory to God 
and celebrate what He is doing in 
the nation of Bangladesh!

~ James & Elizabeth Corbin

What a blessing to have had  four 
women receive 

the baptism 
of the Holy 

G h o s t 
and four 
baptized 
in Jesus’ 

name at
our Ladies

Conference! 
We also  had a record attendance 
of thirty-four! In addition to a 
wonderful conference, we recently 
baptized our very own Sumner 
Rasmussen in the precious name of 
Jesus Christ! We also had thirteen 
children in Sunday school!

~ Stephen & Angelica Merritt

During the month of May, we 
completed painting the exterior 
of our church building, finished 
construction on our proper 
bathrooms and did some clean up 
on the property. The church looks 
great and we definitely saw an 
increase of first time visitors! The 
last Sunday of May, we had five first 
time visitors in service! Praise the 
Lord!

~ Jonathan & Monica Parker
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Monthly Project Highlights

TENT FOR REUNION EVANGELISM
The island of Réunion is in need of $11,000 to 
purchase a tent for evangelism that could also 
be used for their conference.
Project #: GMGP.1205.2501

To give, reference the appropriate 
project # and send to: 

Global Missions 
36 Research Park Court 

Weldon Spring, MO 63304 
p: 636-229-7900

ROOF REPAIR FOR FIRST UPC, OKINAWA
Missionary Fonzell Marsh is requesting funds 
for roof repairs on the First UPC church 
buidling in Okinawa, Japan. Since the buiding 
was built in 1952, they cannot use heavy 
machinery on the brittle concrete structure. 
The total cost will be approximately $10,000
Project #: GMGP.5035.2201


